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Major Projects of Strategic Importance – Draft Statutory 
Guidance for Public Consultation 

 

The Draft Statutory Guidance for Major Projects has been produced for the BDCC with input from 

the Law Officers and ARUP. This document as per section 23A of the Building & Development 

Control (Alderney) Law, 2002 requires this to go out to public consultation for responses to be 

received within a period of 28 days.  

The consultation is available from the States of Alderney website: 
http://www.alderney.gov.gg/article/161047/Consultation-documents 

 

 

Notes to Editors: 

For further information, please contact the Planning Office on 820030  
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